
 

 

Dear Parents of Warren Township Students, 

As the After School Care provider in the Warren School District, we have recently had inquiries about the 

possibility of expanding the program to include Before School Care. As we revisit the possibility of 

including Before Care, we need to gauge the interest of parents to determine if there would be sufficient 

participation. The program would require at least 15 children enrolled at each site.   

If you would, kindly email me to let me know if you would be interested in Before School Care for your 

children for the 2016/2017 school year. In your email please include the following information:  

- how many children you would be interested in enrolling in the program 

- the ages of your children 

- the school that they attend    

My email is tcostello@somersetcountyymca.org.  If there is sufficient interest in a Before School Care 

program, we will move forward in working with the Warren Township Schools to establish the program.   

Thank you for the opportunity to serve your families. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tina Costello 

School Age Child Care Director 

Somerset County YMCA 

140 Mount Airy Road 

Basking Ridge, NJ 07920 

(908) 766-7898 ext. 331 

tcostello@somersetcountyymca.org 
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